
December ‘10 

PRAISE GOD WITH US 

 

For a decade of celebrating  

Jehovah Jireh. 

 

For faithful prayer and support 

partners. 

 

For the children’s health, safety 

and protection. 

PLEASE PRAY WITH US 

 

For the continual grace of God in 

Mizpah’s Ministries. 

 

For a suitable staff to join Mizpah. 

 

For a  suitable groom for Teresa. 
 

MIZPAH HOME 

 

53A/1, Kandal Road, Post Box 
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The Nilgiris, Tamilnadu, India. 

 

Tel : +91 423 2447362 

Mobile : + 91 9443359221 

Email : mipahhome@gmail.com 

 

MIZPAH is a registered Charitable 

Trust, recognized by the Director-
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of Tamilnadu Government and 

also approved by the Government 

of India Ministry of Home Affairs. 

Our dear friends, 

Seasons Greetings in Jesus the Hope of 

Earth, the Joy of Heaven. 

 

We know you have been looking forward 

to this newsletter. It’s all you’ve been 

praying for, for us and more, because our 

God is able to do for us exceedingly abun-

dantly above all we could ask or think. 

  

Mizpah’s 10th anniversary started off with 

all of us wishing each other a happy Mizpah Day. Our prayers that day were punctuated 
with sincere expressions of thanksgiving for all that we have been through the good, the not

-so-good and all the in-betweens that have shaped us into who we are today. We marvel 

that we lived through each day, witnessing ten full years of God’s faithfulness to Mizpah! 

  

It was a time of giving and receiving gifts. 

This, needless to say, was an especially  

delightful time for the children who each  

received a bagful of special goodies to be 

treasured. Each child got a small amount of 

pocket money too. With festive gaiety in 

both body and mind, the day flew on angels’ 

wings. Adding to the mood was the fact that 

there was no school to attend and that a  

special dinner was being prepared for them 

and the guests who would join us in thanksgiving that evening. 

  

Mr. Thomas George prayed a fervent prayer for Mizpah’s future with sincere thanks for 

the long road we have already travelled. 

Pastor Rodger Bolduk released the Miz-

pah magazine and handed over the first 

copy to Mr. Alexander Barnabas. 

  

The children sang with sweetness of the 

blessings we have known and enjoyed 

offering a word of encouragement to the 

gathering in order to help reduce global 

warming and protect endangered animals. 

  

With good wishes and prayers from our friends, a message of encouragement and bene-

diction from Rev. Jerome, we moved towards the tables that were tastefully arranged in 

the compound. Many of our neighbours joined us for dinner and shared in our joy that 

evening. 

  

For Jenny, Alex and I it was a time to unwind and empty ourselves, so that we may be 

filled with renewed energy to take up the new challenges that the next decade will un-

doubtedly bring our way. We thank you for your prayers and support. 

 

Wishing you a Joyous Christmas and a blessed New Year. 

 


